
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 June 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
I am pleased to confirm arrangements for the end of year 11 celebration event on Friday 16 July.  
 
Arrival 
 
If your child is participating in the sixth form induction week, they should simply go to their induction 
week tutor, as per the schedule for that week.  
 
If your child is not attending the sixth form induction week, but wishes to attend the leavers day, 
please ensure that they arrive at the sports hall reception to sign in, no earlier than 9.10am.  
 
Schedule 
 
We will be hosting a special celebration assembly from 9.20-10am, followed by games on the field 
or in the Sports Hall (depending on the weather!) until 12pm. There will be an ice cream van solely 
for year 11, should students wish to purchase a treat. Students are free to leave the site between 
10am and 12pm but we politely request that all students are offsite by 12pm.  
 
Dress Code 
 
If students are participating in games, they are welcome to wear sports kit in line with the PE kit 
rules. Alternatively, they are welcome to wear clothing in line with the smart casual dress code for 
the sixth form.  
 
I look forward to celebrating the final day of year 11 with your child, and want to thank you for your 
continued support over the past academic year.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Josephine Donohue 
Head of Year 11 


